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  The Global Gym J. Andreasson,T.
Johansson,2014-06-17 By participating in the
everyday life of fitness professionals, gym-goers
and bodybuilders, The Global Gym explores fitness
centres as sites of learning. The authors consider
how physical, psychological and cultural knowledge
about health and the body is incorporated into
people's identity in a local and global gym and
fitness context.
  Global Road Warrior ,2001 The Global Road
Warrior is the ultra-pragmatic reference for the
international business communicator and traveler,
containing critical information you need for
survival and success while on the road
internationally.
  November Project: The Book Brogan Graham,Bojan
Mandaric,Caleb Daniloff,2016-04-12 November
Project: The Book is the story of how two
irreverent, way-outside-the-box fitness fanatics
are flipping the fitness industry on its head and
literally making the world a better place, one
city at a time. No facility. No machines. Just two
dudes and a tribe of thousands. Welcome to
November Project’s world takeover. What started 4
years ago as a simple monthlong workout pact
between two former Northeastern University oarsmen
in Boston has grown into an international fitness
phenomenon. November Project espouses free,
public, all-weather, outdoor group sweats that
turn strangers into friends and connect everyone
to the city in which they live. It’s been
described as everything from flashmob fitness to
“the fight club of running clubs” and a cult. But
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November Project prides itself on defying
categories. In November Project: The Book, Brogan
Graham (a.k.a. BG) and Bojan Mandaric, in their
own spicy, big-hearted words, chronicle, along
with tribe member and writer Caleb Daniloff, their
fitness movement’s genesis, evolution, operations,
membership, “secret sauce,” and future—and along
the way, show you how you can get fit and
societally engaged. The book also includes
illustrated workouts; the keys to meaningful civic
engagement; information on using your city as a
gym; advice on starting an NP tribe; tips on
growing, sustaining, and invigorating membership
through social media; and thoughts on the
collective power of community.
  Indian Club Swinging and the Birth of Global
Fitness Conor Heffernan,2023-12-14 Emerging in
colonial India, the fitness fad that was Indian
Club Swinging became a global exercise practice in
the early 19th century. Used by physicians,
soldiers, gymnasts, children and athletes alike,
clubs were used to solve numerous social concerns
and ills, and often prescribed to treat everything
from depression to spinal abnormalities. This book
provides a definitive account of the rise and
spread of club swinging as it spread from India to
Europe and America, asking why and how it became
so popular. Discussing the global, commercial
fitness culture of the 19th century, Indian Club
Swinging and the Birth of Global Fitness explores
how the popularity of this exercise reflected much
deeper global and domestic concerns about body
image, military preparation and education.
Addressing broader questions about nationalism,
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gender, race and popular commerce across the
British Empire, it highlights the origins of our
modern transnational fitness culture and shows how
it intersected with global and colonial
understandings of health, medicine and education.
  The Global Gym J. Andreasson,T.
Johansson,2014-06-17 By participating in the
everyday life of fitness professionals, gym-goers
and bodybuilders, The Global Gym explores fitness
centres as sites of learning. The authors consider
how physical, psychological and cultural knowledge
about health and the body is incorporated into
people's identity in a local and global gym and
fitness context.
  The Global Private Health & Fitness Business
Jerónimo García-Fernández,Pablo Gálvez-
Ruiz,2021-04-15 The Global Private Health &
Fitness Business shows the globalization of the
health and fitness industry, and its different
forms of management according to different
countries, the objective being to show the various
business models in the fitness industry in
seventeen countries around the world and explore
their methods of marketing.
  Official Gazette of the United States Patent and
Trademark Office ,1989
  Index of Trademarks Issued from the United
States Patent and Trademark Office ,1991
  Decision Making and Soft Computing Ronei Marcos
de Moraes,Etienne E Kerre,Liliane dos Santos
Machado,Jie Lu,2014-07-07 FLINS, originally an
acronym for Fuzzy Logic and Intelligent
Technologies in Nuclear Science, is now extended
to Computational Intelligence for applied
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research. The contributions to the 11th of FLINS
conference cover state-of-the-art research,
development, and technology for computational
intelligence systems, both from the foundations
and the applications points-of-view.
Contents:Invited Lectures:The Contribution of
Fuzzy Sets to Decision Sciences (D Dubois)Granular
Fuzzy Systems: A New Direction in Soft Computing
and Human Centric Decision-Making (Witold
Pedrycz)Some Approaches Towards Lattice Computing
in Mathematical Morphology and Computational
Intelligence (Peter Sussner)Decision Making and
Decision Support SystemsStatistics, Data Analysis
and Data MiningFoundations of Computational
IntelligenceSoft Computing and Applied
ResearchIntelligent Systems and Knowledge
EngineeringUncertainty ModelingIntelligent
Information Processing Readership: Graduate
students, researchers, and academics in artificial
intelligence/machine learning, information
management, decision sciences,
databases/information sciences and fuzzy logic.
Keywords:FLINS 2014;Soft Computing;Knowledge
Engineering;Decision Making
  The World Gym Musclebuilding System Joe
Gold,Robert Kennedy,1987
  Parallel Problem Solving from Nature, PPSN XI
Robert Schaefer,Carlos Cotta,Joanna
Kolodziej,Günter Rudolph,2010-09-13 We are very
pleased to present to you this LNCS volume, the
proceedings of the 11th International Conference
on Parallel Problem Solving from Nature (PPSN
2010). PPSN is one of the most respected and
highly regarded c- ference series in evolutionary
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computation, and indeed in natural computation
aswell.Thisbiennialeventwas?rstheldinDortmundin199
0, andtheninBr- sels (1992), Jerusalem (1994),
Berlin (1996), Amsterdam (1998), Paris (2000),
Granada (2002), Birmingham (2004), Reykjavik
(2006) and again in Dortmund in 2008. PPSN 2010
received 232 submissions. After an extensive peer
review p- cess involving more than 180 reviewers,
the program committee chairs went through all the
review reports and ranked the papers according to
the revi- ers’comments. Each paper wasevaluated by
at least three reviewers.Additional reviewers from
the appropriate branches of science were invoked
to review into disciplinary papers. The top 128
papers were ?nally selected for inclusion in the
proceedings and presentation at the conference.
This represents an acceptance rate of 55%, which
guarantees that PPSN will continue to be one of
the c- ferences of choice for bio-inspired
computing and metaheuristics researchers all over
the world who value the quality over the size of a
conference. The papers included in the
proceedingsvolumes covera wide range of topics,
fromevolutionarycomputationto swarmintelligence,
frombio-inspiredcomp- ing to real-world
applications. Machine learning and mathematical
games s-
portedbyevolutionaryalgorithmsaswellasmemetic,
agent-orientedsystemsare also represented. They
all are the latest and best in natural
computation. The proceedings are composed of two
volumes divided into nine thematic sections.
  Parallel Problem Solving from Nature - PPSN X
Günter Rudolph,Thomas Jansen,Simon M. Lucas,Carlo
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Poloni,Nicola Beume,2008-09-16 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 10th
International Conference on Parallel Problem
Solving from Nature, PPSN 2008, held in Dortmund,
Germany, in September 2008. The 114 revised full
papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 206 submissions. The conference
covers a wide range of topics, such as
evolutionary computation, quantum computation,
molecular computation, neural computation,
artificial life, swarm intelligence, artificial
ant systems, artificial immune systems, self-
organizing systems, emergent behaviors, and
applications to real-world problems. The paper are
organized in topical sections on formal theory,
new techniques, experimental analysis,
multiobjective optimization, hybrid methods, and
applications.
  The Oxford Handbook of the Archaeology of the
Contemporary World Paul Graves-Brown,Rodney
Harrison,Angela Piccini,2013-10-17 It has been
clear for many years that the ways in which
archaeology is practised have been a direct
product of a particular set of social, cultural,
and historical circumstances - archaeology is
always carried out in the present. More recently,
however, many have begun to consider how
archaeological techniques might be used to reflect
more directly on the contemporary world itself:
how we might undertake archaeologies of, as well
as in the present. This Handbook is the first
comprehensive survey of an exciting and rapidly
expanding sub-field and provides an authoritative
overview of the newly emerging focus on the
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archaeology of the present and recent past. In
addition to detailed archaeological case studies,
it includes essays by scholars working on the
relationships of different disciplines to the
archaeology of the contemporary world, including
anthropology, psychology, philosophy, historical
geography, science and technology studies,
communications and media, ethnoarchaeology,
forensic archaeology, sociology, film,
performance, and contemporary art. This volume
seeks to explore the boundaries of an emerging
sub-discipline, to develop a tool-kit of concepts
and methods which are applicable to this new
field, and to suggest important future
trajectories for research. It makes a significant
intervention by drawing together scholars working
on a broad range of themes, approaches, methods,
and case studies from diverse contexts in
different parts of the world, which have not
previously been considered collectively.
  Intelligent Optimization Modelling in Energy
Forecasting Wei-Chiang Hong,2020-04-01 Accurate
energy forecasting is important to facilitate the
decision-making process in order to achieve higher
efficiency and reliability in power system
operation and security, economic energy use,
contingency scheduling, the planning and
maintenance of energy supply systems, and so on.
In recent decades, many energy forecasting models
have been continuously proposed to improve
forecasting accuracy, including traditional
statistical models (e.g., ARIMA, SARIMA, ARMAX,
multi-variate regression, exponential smoothing
models, Kalman filtering, Bayesian estimation
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models, etc.) and artificial intelligence models
(e.g., artificial neural networks (ANNs),
knowledge-based expert systems, evolutionary
computation models, support vector regression,
etc.). Recently, due to the great development of
optimization modeling methods (e.g., quadratic
programming method, differential empirical mode
method, evolutionary algorithms, meta-heuristic
algorithms, etc.) and intelligent computing
mechanisms (e.g., quantum computing, chaotic
mapping, cloud mapping, seasonal mechanism, etc.),
many novel hybrid models or models combined with
the above-mentioned intelligent-optimization-based
models have also been proposed to achieve
satisfactory forecasting accuracy levels. It is
important to explore the tendency and development
of intelligent-optimization-based modeling
methodologies and to enrich their practical
performances, particularly for marine renewable
energy forecasting.
  Innovations In Digital Forensics Suryadipta
Majumdar,Paria Shirani,Lingyu Wang,2023-06-21
Digital forensics deals with the investigation of
cybercrimes. With the growing deployment of cloud
computing, mobile computing, and digital banking
on the internet, the nature of digital forensics
has evolved in recent years, and will continue to
do so in the near future.This book presents state-
of-the-art techniques to address imminent
challenges in digital forensics. In particular, it
focuses on cloud forensics, Internet-of-Things
(IoT) forensics, and network forensics,
elaborating on innovative techniques, including
algorithms, implementation details and performance
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analysis, to demonstrate their practicality and
efficacy. The innovations presented in this volume
are designed to help various stakeholders with the
state-of-the-art digital forensics techniques to
understand the real world problems. Lastly, the
book will answer the following questions: How do
the innovations in digital forensics evolve with
the emerging technologies? What are the newest
challenges in the field of digital forensics?
  Genetic and Evolutionary Computation — GECCO
2004 Kalyanmoy Deb,Riccardo Poli,Wolfgang
Banzhaf,Hans-Georg Beyer,Edmund Burke,Paul
Darwen,Dipankar Dasgupta,Dario Floreano,James
Foster,Mark Harman,Owen Holland,Pier Luca
Lanzi,Lee Spector,Andrea G. B. Tettamanzi,Dirk
Thierens,Andy Tyrrell,2004-10-12 The two volume
set LNCS 3102/3103 constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the Genetic and Evolutionary
Computation Conference, GECCO 2004, held in
Seattle, WA, USA, in June 2004. The 230 revised
full papers and 104 poster papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 460
submissions. The papers are organized in topical
sections on artificial life, adaptive behavior,
agents, and ant colony optimization; artificial
immune systems, biological applications;
coevolution; evolutionary robotics; evolution
strategies and evolutionary programming; evolvable
hardware; genetic algorithms; genetic programming;
learning classifier systems; real world
applications; and search-based software
engineering.
  MisLeadership John Rayment,Jonathan
Smith,2016-04-22 The 'MisLeadership' of this
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book's title is a description of the phenomenon
the authors have uncovered through their analysis
of the validity, or otherwise, of current
leadership styles and achievements, in the light
of the challenges leaders face, and particularly
of the urgent global issues with which business
leaders are now confronted. John Rayment and
Jonathan Smith examine existing approaches to
leadership with a focus on their shortcomings,
categorized according to the four main types of
misLeadership the authors have identified -
Missing, Misguided, Misinformed and Machiavellian
leadership. Each of these forms of misleadership
has a corollary in one of the four elements of the
kind of holistic leadership that the authors
advocate - the capacity for effective decision
making, the adoption of a global perspective, the
move to a new business paradigm to replace the
current economic and social one, and commitment to
a contemporary mission. From Rayment and Smith's
passionately argued, but well reasoned
perspective, leaders, the led and those
responsible for leadership development will gain
an insight into the prevalence and causes of
misleadership and into ways in which it can be
identified and overcome. A range of examples and
case studies is provided to enable the concepts
presented here to be related to practice. As well
as illustrating instances of 'misleadership' these
also demonstrate that the emphasis in relation to
the decision making models currently available to
leaders may not be the most important stages of
the processes involved. The global perspective
emphasized by the authors is not just about
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globality in the geographical sense. An important
part of the way forward suggested here involves
considering all aspects of humanity - the
physical, mental and spiritual strength, stamina
and fitness of individuals, groups and societies,
in the context of a 'Global Fitness Framework'.
All this is presented in a practical and
approachable style that enables these authors to
introduce a new approach to a key element of
management thinking, in a way that will encourage
and empower individuals to think on a different
scale, challenge assumptions and exercise
effective leadership.
  Gym Training Journal World of
notebooks,2019-03-05 Your personal training
assistant. It will help you lose weight or gain
weight depending on the exercises Take him to the
gym and write down the progress. A large notebook
with which you will be a better version of
yourself every day. Specifications: Cover Finish:
Matte Dimensions: 8.5x x 11 Interior: exercises
part of the muscle training number training time
results: Pages: 100
  Contemporary Strategy Analysis Robert M.
Grant,2021-11-22 The updated new edition of the
market-leading strategic analysis textbook,
addressing the emerging challenges that businesses
face in an increasingly complex and dynamic
environment In Contemporary Strategy Analysis,
expert strategist and lecturer Robert M. Grant
equips management students and working
professionals with the concepts, frameworks, and
techniques needed to make better strategic
decisions. Designed to be accessible to readers
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from different backgrounds and with varying levels
of experience, this classic textbook combines a
rigorous approach to business strategy with real-
world examples of current practice and highly
relevant case studies personally written by the
author. Contemporary Strategy Analysis focuses on
the essential tasks of strategy, showing readers
how to use the tools of strategy analysis to
identify, analyze, and exploit the sources of
superior business performance to secure
competitive advantage. The eleventh edition
examines the role of strategy in a world reshaped
by the Covid-19 pandemic and discusses a wide
range of trending topics — such as the corporate
social responsibility movement and environmental,
social, and governance innovation — presented
alongside fully integrated business models and up-
to-date examples of business model innovation.
Perfect for undergraduate and MBA students of
business, Contemporary Strategy Analysis has also
proven influential with consultants, executives,
and others engaged in the strategic direction of a
modern enterprise.
  Fully Connected Julia Hobsbawm,2017-04-20
Shortlisted for the CMI's Management Book of the
Year Award 2018 and the Business Book Awards 2018
Twenty-five years after the arrival of the
Internet, we are drowning in data and deadlines.
Humans and machines are in fully connected
overdrive - and starting to become entwined as
never before. Truly, it is an Age of Overload. We
can never have imagined that absorbing so much
information while trying to maintain a healthy
balance in our personal and professional lives
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could feel so complex, dissatisfying and
unproductive. Something is missing. That
something, Julia Hobsbawm argues in this ground-
breaking book, is Social Health, a new blueprint
for modern connectedness. She begins with the
premise that much of what we think about healthy
ways to live have not been updated any more than
have most post-war modern institutions, which are
themselves also struggling in the twenty-first
century. In 1946, the World Health Organization
defined 'health' as 'a state of complete physical,
mental and social well-being and not merely the
absence of disease or infirmity.' What we
understood by 'social' in the middle of the last
century now desperately needs an update. In Fully
Connected Julia Hobsbawm takes us on a journey –
often a personal one, 'from Telex to Twitter' – to
illustrate how the answer to the Age of Overload
can come from devising management-based systems
which are both highly practical and yet intuitive,
and which draw inspiration from the huge advances
the world has made in tackling other kinds of
health, specifically nutrition, exercise, and
mental well-being. Drawing on the latest thinking
in health and behavioural economics, social
psychology, neuroscience, management and social
network analysis, this book provides a cornucopia
of case studies and ideas, to educate and inspire
a new generation of managers, policymakers and
anyone wanting to navigate through the rough seas
of overload.
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